
DATE  :  FEBRUARY 18, 2021 

TO  :  PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADE 3 STUDENTS 

FROM  :  MARY JANE T. AKMAD 
                              Christian Formation Director 

SUBJECT :  GRADE 3 ALKANSIYA PARA SA MISYON THANK YOU LETTER - 
                           COMMUNITY CARE ACTIVITY 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Grace and Peace to you from our Lord Jesus Christ. 

We want to express our sincerest thanks to you for supporting our Community Care Activity, 
“Alkansiya Para Sa Misyon Fund Drive” held last November 9 - December 16, 2020.  
We Praise God for even in these times of crisis, we were able to share our blessings  
with those who are in need. We collected cash donations of  Php 83,576.80. The money  
was divided equally to the six (6) missionary children for their personal and school needs. 

On behalf of Asian Evangelistic Fellowship (AEF), we would like to thank you for the blessings 
you have extended to them, and may God continue to richly bless you. 
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Kindly click the link for the missionary children’s thank you video. http://bit.ly/3aj1d0G 
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2 Corinthians 9:13 says, “Because of the service by which you have proved yourselves, others will praise God  …       
         for your generosity in sharing with them and with everyone else.”   

Thank you and God bless. 

http://bit.ly/3aj1d0G

